
Inner  City  schools  football
tournament – enter now

All Star Events is hosting the 1st Inner
City schools football tournament at The
Oriam  in  Edinburgh  on  Tuesday  21  May
2019, from 10.00am until 2.00pm.
This group has been formed by Edinburgh College Year 2 HND
Students.

Sixteen Primary School teams from all over the Lothians will
face each other on the day at The Oriam. During the tournament
there will be two Cups to win based on school team abilities,
allowing all levels of teams to participate. The winning teams
will  receive  a  trophy  and  all  players  will  take  home  a
participation medal.

This event has partnered with “Sporting Start” which is a
charity  that  enables  young  people  in  Edinburgh  and  the
Lothians to experience and enjoy sport.

They help individuals and groups who face financial or other
barriers  which  limit  their  opportunity  to  access  or
participate in sport. They aim to provide funding support to
help with, for example, coaching, courses, events, facilities
and sports equipment.

There  are  a  limited  number  of  spaces  still  available  to
primary schools and if you would like further details, or wish
your school to participate, please contact the organisers on
allstarevents.football@gmail.com or on 0131 297 9625.
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